
Melanie Schwab 

Support of House Bill 1532 

Dear ND Legislators: 

I grew up in the Bismarck Public School System and enjoyed my time at Wachter Middle School and 
Bismarck High School. However, when it came time to asses my education and my children’s 
educational needs I opted for Private Schooling in our community. I am writing to you in favor of HB 
1532. By establishing an educational reimbursement program for our state, it would allow other 
families to choose the best school that fits their specific child needs. I believe everyone should have 
the opportunity to educate their child as they see fit without fear of a financial burden or exclusion.  
 
Please vote to support HB 1532. Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Melanie Schwab 

Support of House Bill 1532 


